
From: Sachi Thompson
To: City Clerk Group
Subject: Supportive of high density housing at Kenwood Village
Date: Tuesday, July 25, 2023 3:02:42 PM

To Whom It May Concern,

I am writing to express my support for the high-density housing project at the Kenwood village site. 
It is perfect infill property as it is supported by 3 sides of dense housing on Calle Real and the
freeway is on the other side.

We need workforce housing in Goleta, as a business leader in the community for over 20 years this is
the main reason that prevents our company the ability to grow and hire the required talent we need
to stay in Goleta.

Please support approval of housing at the Kenwood Village Location.

If you need to reach out for more information, please do so anytime.

Thank you.

Sachi

Sachi Thompson • General Manager, Global Hardware Division
O 805.690.3134 M 805.452.5658   
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